The Peeler Family

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries and Local Churches



November 2004

Dear Praying Friends,

We truly are thankful to the Lord for each of you. Your prayers mean so much to us. As you know from our last prayer letter, we are seeking another vehicle to take the place of the van we had. The Lord used a supporting church to partially meet this need. This church GAVE us a van! It has helped us to get to the meetings we had lined up as well as being large enough to take a few tools to do work in these ministries. It is not heavy duty enough to pull our camper but it has been a great blessing otherwise. We are still seeking a good heavy duty truck to carry our tools and pull our camper. We believe that a Ford F350 duel-wheeled truck with a 7.3 diesel engine would be the best thing for the job. However, these trucks are expensive. Please pray that God will show us His will in this. Our God is able to supply for His ministry.

Please continue to pray for those that have been saved in the churches and ministries we have been in for the last few weeks. The field in America is difficult but God is working in many hearts. Recently, we were able to spend time with a veteran missionary couple serving in England. Less than 1% of England's population attends a church of any kind! This is the nation that sent most of the missionaries in the world 150 years ago. Our nation is following the same path today. Where will we be in 150 years should the Lord tarry? Pray for our country.

Please remember our ongoing requests: 1) New churches to present our work 2) New supporting churches 3) Trips to help missionaries in Ghana, Africa and Yap, Micronesia 4) Unspoken requests. We appreciate your continued support and prayers. God is using His people to meet our needs in marvelous ways. Thank you for the letters and e-mails you have sent. We have tried to answer each one. Thank you for all your love shown to us. Please be faithful to whatever God has called you to do.

Serving the Savior,

Jack + Melinda

Jack and Melinda

Address: 120 Folkstone Court, Easley, SC 29640 E-mail: jackmpeeler@yahoo.com